
 
Recommendation for Council Action 

 
AUSTIN CITY COUNCIL 
Regular Meeting: August 22, 2018 Item Number: 001 

 
 
Public Hearing and Possible Action 
 
Conduct a public hearing to receive public comment on the proposed rate and fee changes for Austin 
Energy as part of the Fiscal Year 2018-2019 Proposed Budget. 
 

Lead Department 
 

Austin Energy 
 
 

For More Information 
 

Mark Dombroski, Chief Financial Officer, Austin Energy (512) 
322-6148. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Additional Backup Information: 
 
This action requests City Council to conduct a public hearing to hear public comments on the 
proposed changes to fees and pass-through charges included in Austin Energy’s proposed Fiscal 
Year 2018-2019 Budget. Council is scheduled to adopt the City Budget on September 11, 12, 
and 13, 2018. 
 
The proposed Fiscal Year 2018-2019 Electric Tariff is attached. The proposed Austin Energy Fee 
Schedule is available at <http://www.austintexas.gov/budget/feeSchedule/index.cfm>. 
 
City Code Section 2-5-45 requires a public hearing prior to the City Council approving changes in 
electric, water, wastewater, and solid waste collection rates. 
 


